NEWS PAPER ADVERTISEMENT

Meghalaya Infrastructure Development and Finance Corporation

Re-advertisement - Expression of Interest

Meghalaya Infrastructure Development and Finance Corporation (MIDFC) invites Expression of Interest
from qualified Consulting Firms for the following assignment:

Hiring of an agency for Conducting a Short Study on Sustainable Mobility Future for Meghalaya for
Meghalaya Infrastructure Development and Finance Corporation under Meghalaya
Integrated Transport Sector Project.

Last date for Submission of the Eol: on or before May 24, 2019 by 5:00 PM.

Detailed Eol is available at www.mbda.gov.in: Firms which have submitted their responses in the
March 10, 2019 advertisement, are not required to submit their responses again, their submission
will be evaluated in the second round.

The Eol responses must be submitted in a sealed envelope to The Project Director (MITSP) — Office of
Meghalaya Basin Development Authority, Meghalaya Basin Management Agency, C/o Meghalaya State
Housing Financing & Cooperative Society Ltd., Upper Nongrim Hills, Shillong- 793003.Phone: 0364-
2522921/2522992. For details please visit http://www.mbda.gov.in




